
 

       September  2022 

Calendar 

 

September 1 

• Special Council Meeting—5:45 PM 

• P&Z Meeting—6:00 PM 

September 5 

• Labor Day—City Offices Closed 

September 13 

• City Council Meeting—7:00 PM 

September 15 

• BHE PTO Food Truck Fundraiser—
5:00—8:00 PM 

September 17 

• Annual Fall Clean Up—7:00 AM—4:00 
PM  

September 20 

• Special Council Meeting—6:00 PM 

 

For the latest news, sign-up to receive 
email and/or text notifications from the city 

at or scan the QR code below: 
 

http://cityofwestworth.com/
manage-notifications 

Annual Fall Clean-Up 

The annual Fall Clean-Up for the city will be held in the Municipal Complex 

Parking Lot: 

• Saturday, September 17, 2022—7:00 AM to 4:00 PM 

• Remember to bring proof of residency (copy of water bill or drivers 

license). 

We cannot accept paints, tires, oil, insecticides, items that are harmful to the 
environment, refrigerators, air conditioners, any Freon bearing items, 

batteries, or other hazardous material.  
 

If you need to dispose of hazardous waste at any time, please visit our 
Water Department to purchase a voucher to Fort Worth’s Environmental 
Collection Center. Vouchers cost $50 and you must bring your driver’s 

license or current water bill with you for proof of residency.  

 

 Permits & Utilities Departments 

We have undergone some departmental changes at City Hall. The permits 
and utilities departments, which previously had one contact, are now being 
overseen by two people. As such, we would like to introduce our wonderful 
new employees, as well as update our citizens on the appropriate contact 

information for each department. 

Permits 

If you have patronized Hawks Creek Golf Club, you may see a familiar face 
in our permits window! The City would like to congratulate Alex Valadez on 
her promotion from Food and Beverage Supervisor at HCGC to the City’s 
Permit Coordinator position! If you need any permitting assistance, she can 

be contacted at avaladez@cityofwestworth.com or at 817-710-2506 

Utilities 

We would also like to welcome Kimisha Rice, our new Utilities Coordinator! 
Kimisha comes to us after many years of service in Fort Worth. If you need 
any assistance with your utilities or requesting a service order from our 
Public Works team, she can be contacted at krice@cityofwestworth.com or 

817-710-2505 
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Drug Takeback 

On October 29th, from 10 AM—2 PM , Westworth 
Village PD will be hosting a DEA Drug Take Back 
Event at the Westworth Village Walmart.  

Please bring in your expired, unwanted, or unused 
medications for destruction. We are unable to 
accept intravenous solutions, injectable items, and 
syringes.  

This program is anonymous. You may dispose of 
medication in its original container or by removing 
the medication from its container and disposing of it 
directly into the disposal box. Liquid products 
should remain sealed in their original container. 
This event is for the general public only. 
Pharmacies, physicians, veterinarians, etc. may not 
dispose of products here.  

Food Truck Nights 

Burton Hill Elementary PTO is bringing back their 
monthly Food Truck Fundraisers! Join them at 
Melva Campbell Park every third Thursday of the 
month in order to support a 
great cause, grab some 
yummy bites, get to know 
your neighbors, and play in 
the city’s brand new park! 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that public hearings 
will be held by the City of Westworth Village City 
Council on September 13, 2022 at 7:00 pm, AND on 
September 20, 2020, at 6:00 pm, in the Council 
Chambers located at 311 Burton Hill Road, 
Westworth Village, Texas. 

These hearings are held in compliance with Section 
§102.0065 of the Texas Local Government Code to 
receive input regarding the following items: 
 

The adoption of the Fiscal Year 2022-2023 
Budget: The proposed budget will raise 
more total property taxes than last year's 
budget by $289,778.  

The adoption of the 2022 Tax Rate of 
$0.475 per $100 of valuation (no increase or 
decrease in the tax rate is proposed) 
however,  the proposed rate will increase the 
total tax revenues collected by $39,310 due 
to new properties being added to the tax roll. 
Your individual taxes may increase or 
decrease, depending on the change in the 
taxable value of your property. View your 
proposed rates online: 
www.tarranttaxinfo.com/tax or contact the 
City Secretary.   

 

LEGAL NOTICE, CITY OF WESTWORTH 
VILLAGE 

Statement of Increase/Decrease 

IF the City of Westworth Village adopts a 2022 tax 
rate equal to the no new revenue rate of $.384272 
per $100 of value, tax revenue would increase 
compared to 2021 taxes by $177,634 

 

IN ACCORDANCE WITH STATE LAW, a copy of 
the proposed budget is available on the City website 
at www.cityofwestworth.com/budget-tax-rate-info or 
in the lobby at City Hall. 

Budget & Tax Rate  

N O T I C E  O F  P U B L I C  H E A R I N G S  
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